From: Hilary Tulloch I

Sent: 10 March 2023 18:43
To: Planning Planning
Subject: Former Mansfield Bowling Club Camden - red 2022/5320/P

Dear Planning Dept
Re the application for the care home on the former bowling club site

This os to add to the planning objection letter submitted by urban space on behalf of Laurier Road residents.
You will have read the reasons why the proposed plan is unacceptable.
It would be out of order for such a high imposing building to be built .

| can see the need for housing - lower level to the max height of the apex of the original bowling club building over a
greater area would be acceptable.

Kind regards
Hilary Tulloch

46 Laurier Road
London NWS5 1S

Sent from my iPhone



